
 

 

 

Borough of Tavistock        November 26, 2024 

County of Camden 

State of New Jersey        

       

Minutes of Meeting 

 

The meeting of the Board of Commissioners was held on the above date at 6:00 p.m. as a remote meeting in 

accordance with the amended Open Public Meetings Act. Mayor Del Duca called the meeting to order. 

 

Pledge to the flag: 
 

Sunshine Notice: 

 

Roll Call:     Mayor Del Duca  

Commissioner Del Duca  

Commissioner Mack-Allen – Resigned  

Approval of Minutes: October 22, 2024, Minutes 

 

Motion to approve: Commissioner Del Duca, Mayor Del Duca 2nd.  

Roll Call: Mayor Del Duca – Yes 

Commissioner Del Duca – Yes 

 

Approval of bill list: $ 54,466.84 

 

Motion to approve: Commissioner Del Duca, Mayor Del Duca 2nd.  

Roll Call: Mayor Del Duca – Yes 

Commissioner Del Duca – Yes 

Ordinance Public Hearing and Adoption: None 

Resolution to Appoint Commissioner: 

  Resolution #28-2024 Appointment of Commissioner 

 

Motion to approve: Commissioner Del Duca, Mayor Del Duca 2nd.  

Roll Call: Mayor Del Duca – Yes 

Commissioner Del Duca – Yes 

 

Mayor Del Duca administered the Oath of Office for Commissioner Marc Rubino. 

Resolution Read by Consent Agenda:  

 Resolution #29-2024 2024 Budget Cancelation 

 Resolution #30-2024 Setting the Date for the 2025 Reorganization Meeting 

 

Motion to approve: Commissioner Rubino, Commissioner Del Duca 2nd.  

Roll Call: Mayor Del Duca – Yes 

Commissioner Del Duca – Yes 

Commissioner Rubino - Yes 
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State of New Jersey   

 

Old business:   

 

Mayor Del Duca continues to communicate with Haddonfield Mayor Bezich about continuing our shared 

service with Haddonfield. If an agreement is not met before the end of the year, we are suggesting an 

extension for a few months before making any changes.  

New business:  

 

The 2025 Reorganization meeting will be held virtually on Tuesday, January 7 at 4:00pm. As part of the 

reorganization meeting, Mayor Del Duca will include mayoral appointments for the Planning Board 

members. 

 

We receive notification that our assessor, Brian Schneider, is retiring. We wish Brian the best in his 

retirement and thank him for his time with Tavistock. The Borough Clerk has been in contact with Ron 

Breining about taking the position as Assessor in 2025. 

 

Public Participation: None 

 

Motion to adjourn: Commissioner Rubino, Commissioner Del Duca 2nd. 

Roll Call:  All in favor. 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 6:17 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted,         

 

 

 

Denise K. Moules, Borough Clerk 

 

 


